
Unions protect pay levels in Red Cross
 Italy 

Trade unions organising in the Red Cross (FP CGIL, FP CISL, UIL and CISAL) have 
managed to secure an agreement on supplementary payments that protects 
employees' purchasing power over the last two years. Although bargaining over 
basic pay is still frozen, unions ensured that the Red Cross
used additional funds to cover pay rather than allocated on other areas of spending. 
The unions have also ensured that they will be involved in negotiations over the 
process of transforming the organisation into a private association with particular 
concerns for application of the national agreement and protection of staffing levels.
Read more at > FP CISL (IT)
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